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August 30, 2019 

 

Mr. Larry L Chartier 

21305 Road 28.5 

Brush CO 80723 

 

Re: Chartier Pit (Permit No. M1984040) 

 Annual Fee Payment Replacement Check 
 

On August 13, 2019, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received a check 

from you for $324.00.  The check was submitted to replace the electronic payment of $323.00 for 

the annual fees for the Chartier Pit that was returned due to insufficient funds. 

 

The check that you submitted was for $324.00; the annual fee for the Chartier Pit is $323.00, and 

we are not permitted to accept overpayment of annual fees.  I am returning the check you submitted 

and requesting that you send a check for the correct annual fee amount ($323.00) no later than 

September 20, 2019. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 303-866-3567, ext. 8142, or at 

brock.bowles@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Brock Bowles 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Enclosure 

 

cc:    Michael Cunningham, DRMS 

 April Allen, DRMS 
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